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    Tintwistle C. E. (A) Primary School         







20.3.20
To the parents of  







Arrangements for Key Worker Childcare
Our childcare is in place for key workers in order that they may continue to do their jobs. If you are able to work from home or have someone else at home who can care for your children they should not attend school.

We are expecting that all children of key workers follow the guidelines on social distancing when not in school - please don’t let your child play out with all their friends outside school, this is unfair to the other key workers using this group as it places them at increased risk. Your place may be withdrawn if you do not follow the guidelines. 

Given that the purpose of closing schools is to reduce transmission rates we will be reducing physical contact with parents to a minimum, children will be met at the front gate and parents will be requested not to enter the site. We have a duty of care to our staff and hope that you will respect this.

Our school kitchen will not be open and we will be expecting all children to bring a packed lunch and a refillable water bottle. The children will be spending a lot of time outdoors and will need to come in forest school style clothes and bring coats and wellies.

Office hours will be minimal as we are homeworking as much as possible, please use email as your first point of contact info@tintwistle.derbyshire.sch.uk 

We will be open from 9.00am to 3.30pm, there will be no before or after school provision.

We will not be open over the Easter holiday but can signpost you to larger schools that are, please let us know if you require this service.

We will be running sessions on a sign in sign out basis, please let us know by email which sessions your child will be attending so that we can rota staff and plan appropriate activities. We are anticipating having around fifteen children aged from three to eleven so planning will be a challenge!

As key workers it is our responsibility to help ourselves and each other stay safe, please follow all guidelines and help us to do this. Thank you for the valuable work you are doing, let’s all hope that normality returns soon.
Jo Griffin

